
170008128.2 
 

2608-2622 Euclid Avenue, Corryville, Cincinnati 
Community Engagement Summary 

(Updated January 28, 2025) 

 

 
 June 30, 2023: Kingsley + Co. meeting with Bill Crawford, President of Corryville Community Council, for 

initial project introduction.  
 

 August 2, 2023: Kingsley + Co. Zoom call with Corryville Community Council Board Members to discuss the 
project.  
 

 August 7, 2023: Kingsley + Co. meeting with owners of 2630 Euclid Ave at 9:30 AM. 
 

 August 8, 2023: Kingsley + Co. presentation to the Corryville Community Council general body.  
 

 August 14, 2024: Kingsley + Co. follow-up meeting with owners of 2630 Euclid Ave at 9:30 AM. 
 

 August 19, 2024: Kingsley + Co. meeting with owner of 2626 Euclid Ave at 11:00 AM. 
 

 August 30, 2024: Kingsley + Co. follow-up meeting with Bill Crawford, President of Corryville Community 
Council. 
 

 Week of November 4-8, 2024: Kingsley + Co. door-to-door engagement with residents on Euclid, Eden, and 
Corry to discuss the project and gather signed letters of support. 
 

 November 11, 2024: Kingsley + Co. continued door-to-door engagement with residents to discuss project and 
gather additional letters of support. 
 

 Week of November 11, 2024: Kingsley + Co. continued door-to-door engagement with neighbors to discuss 
the project. Direct outreach to residents in the immediate vicinity. 
 

 November 12, 2024: Kingsley + Co. presentation to the Corryville Community Council general body. Formal 
presentation of updated plans and request for support.  
 

 November 20, 2024: Kingsley + Co. received a letter of support from Corryville Community Council to rezone 
the property to a PD. 
 

 January 7, 2025: Kingsley + Co. participated in the Department of City Planning & Engagement's Virtual 
Public Staff Conference on January 7, 2024 to gather additional community feedback on the development. 

 January 10, 2025: Kingsley + Co. and Taft Law meeting with Dan Schimberg/Uptown Properties to discuss 
the Euclid development and address parking concerns.  
 

 January 13, 2025: Kingsley + Co. presentation of the Euclid development at the Mt. Auburn Community 
Council January Board meeting.  
 

 January 21, 2025: Kingsley + Co. presentation of the Euclid development at the Mt. Auburn Community 
Council General Body meeting. 
 

 January 28, 2025: Kingsley + Co. submitted a revised Concept Plan and Program Development Statement to 
the City, increasing: 
 

o Vehicle parking spaces to approximately 214 (from 173), resulting in an approximate ratio of 1.19 
spaces per unit. 
 

o Bicycle parking spaces to approximately 203 (from 182). 




